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National Fisheries Authority’s Commitment to Education and Community 

Development: New Four-In-One Classrooms for Sagalau Primary School 

 

MADANG PROVINCE: The National Fisheries Authority (NFA) this week announced the 

official opening of a new four-in-one classrooms at Sagalau Primary School, made possible 

through its Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) program. This initiative underscores 

NFA’s commitment to giving back to the community and enhancing educational facilities 

across the country. 

Mr. Justin Ilakini, NFA’s Managing Director, emphasized the importance of the new 

classrooms during the opening ceremony: “The new classrooms aim to provide a better 

learning environment for students, inspiring them from a young age to cultivate a passion for 

education. Adequate infrastructure is essential for fostering a conducive atmosphere for 

learning, and NFA recognizes that quality classrooms can significantly impact students’ 

engagement and success in their educational journeys.” 

“Community development, by sharing the wealth of fisheries products throughout the 

country, is a priority for the NFA,” Mr. Ilakini added. “NFA is not only focused on sustainable 

fisheries practices but also on supporting local communities through various initiatives, 

including educational projects.” 

“The future of our nation lies in the hands of our young people,” emphasized Mr. Ilakini. “By 

investing in education and infrastructure, we are empowering the next generation to dream 

bigger and achieve more. Many of these students will one day graduate from universities 

and carry on the work we leave, contributing to the ongoing success and development in 

their respective communities and the country.” 

The opening of the new classrooms at Sagalau Primary School is not only a milestone for 

the school but also a pivotal moment for the community, reinforcing the importance of 

educational infrastructure in shaping the future of our children. 

Meanwhile, Sagalau Primary School Head Teacher, Mr. Gregory Takesi, expressed 

gratitude for the new classrooms, stating: “These four-in-one classrooms will greatly benefit 

our students, both now and in the future. This is a huge advantage for our teachers, who will 
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have improved facilities, as well as for the students, who will gain more from their learning 

experience.” 

NFA’s commitment to community development aligns with national goals aimed at improving 

the overall quality of life for citizens. The organization recognizes that education is a 

cornerstone of sustainable development, and through partnerships with local communities, it 

strives to create lasting impacts that extend beyond the classroom. 

As part of its broader support for education, NFA is exploring future partnerships to further 

enhance community development initiatives. By collaborating with local stakeholders, NFA 

aims to ensure the benefits of its efforts are felt throughout the region. 
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